TAS/CIR/2024-25/050

THE ADVENT SCHOOL 12t Sept. 2024
CIRCULAR — ADMINISTERING DEWORMING TABLET

Dear Parents,
Greetings!

As per the directions received from the Education department, all school students of Classes 1 to 8
have to be administered Albendazole tablet as an initiative to deworm the children. Deworming can
help increase your child’s nutritional uptake and manage infections like anaemia or even loose bowels.

Therefore, a tablet of Albendazole has been handed over to all students today, 12t September 2024
(Thursday). The decision to administer the tablet to their child is entirely of the parents.

Kindly take note of following important instructions before administering the tablet-

1. The medicine should not be given on empty stomach. Parents are requested to kindly ensure
that their ward eats something before consuming the tablet.

2. The medicine should not be administered to the children who complain of stomach ache/
vomiting on the day of administration or the children who have history of allergy, asthma or
are under any other medication.

For further queries, kindly contact school reception.
Regards,
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